
What are we learning this term?
Here’s a quick summary of some of the topics 
we will be covering this term.
English: Talk for Writing - The Land of 
Neverbelieve.

Talk for Reading :  Witches - Collin Hawkins 
(non fiction text) 

Maths: Money, Time, Shape.

Science: Why are all animals not like jelly? 

Geography: Why are some parts of the world 
dangerous to live in?

RE: Are there miracles or is there some other 
explanation?

Computing: Programming E-safety: Health, 
Wellbeing and Lifestyle 

Music: Traditional instruments and 
improvisation. 

D&T: Egyptian Collars 

PSHE/RSE: Changing Me

PE: Athletics

Useful Information

✔ PE will now take place every Monday  and Tuesday for both year 3 classes. The 
children will need to come to school wearing their PE Kits. Children will need a 
plain t-shirt, shorts or jogging bottoms and a sweatshirt. 

✔ All contact is made through Class Dojo 

✔ Children need to bring a water bottle and a healthy snack to school everyday. 
Alternatively, children can buy their own snack at break time from the kitchen. 

✔ With the start of the summer please check the weather for sunscreen and sun 
hats, but also for raining days when raincoats will be needed! 

✔ Please encourage your child to change their book once they have read it at home. 
Please contact us if your child is struggling to remember to do this. 

✔ Regular use of Spelling Frame and TTRockstars is expected as part of homework. 
If your child can not access a device at home please let their teacher know. 

We are now in our final weeks of Year 3 and as we 
look back over the year we can see how much the 
children have grown and how much they have 
learnt! We still have lots to look forward to, 
including, our trip to Cromer and sports day.


